
This is an important announcement from Shepherd Public Schools. Our State Governor just 

announced the closure of all K-12 schools in Montana for the next 2 weeks. We will not have school 

or any and all extracurricular activities at Shepherd during this time. Our administration will be 

meeting tomorrow morning to discuss what comes next. Please visit our website and social media 

on Facebook for updated information as it becomes available. We would like to remind everyone, we 

are in this together and our community is strong, thank you for your patience and cooperation. 

 

School closure update: 5:47 pm 3/15: the school closure will include all extracurricular activities as 

well. More information will be forthcoming. 

 

 


